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Document Under Revision 
 
Thank you for your interest in the draft white paper 
on Options and Challenges in Providing Universal 
Access. We received comments and feedback from 
many reviewers, and as a result, this document is 
currently being updated.  
 

For more information, please contact 
internetinitiative@ieee.org. 
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